
FOUNDATION
Literacy  & Numeracy Update

Term 3 Break

In Literacy, students have been reading words containing
long vowels. These have included /ai/, /ee/, /igh/ and /oa/.
Students have been retelling fables and describing the
moral of each story.  Some of their favourites have been
The Lion and the Mouse, The Dog and his Reflection and
The Tortoise and the Hare. 

In Numeracy, students have been exploring how to share
a collection of objects into equal groups. They have also
reviewed a range of number games that explore the parts
of a whole number. 

Thank you to all of our
Foundation families

for their ongoing
support. We home you

have a great holiday
break filled with

quality family time. We
look forward to seeing
students back for an

exciting Term 4!


